
South  Tahoe  seeks  city
treasurer
South Lake Tahoe is looking for a city treasurer to finish out
Steve  Wysong’s  term  that  expires  in  a  year.  Wysong  died
earlier this week after a long illness.

Anyone interested in the job should contact Suzie Alessi —
salessi@cityofslt.us or (530) 542.6004.

The appointment will be made at a special City Council meeting
on Dec. 22 at 10am. Resume, cover letter and other pertinent
information is due to the city by Dec. 21 at 5pm.
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